LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 16, 2019

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton, Jr., Chair, House Committee on Juvenile Justice & Family
Issues

FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director  Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director
Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4107 by Wu (Relating to establishing a restorative justice program for certain student
conduct constituting a criminal offense that occurs on school property, on school
transportation, or at school-sponsored or school-related activities.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to establishing a restorative justice program
for certain student conduct constituting a criminal offense that occurs on school property, on

school transportation, or at school-sponsored or school-related activities could be absorbed using
existing resources.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Education Agency (TEA), local education agencies could see increased
costs related to the creation and implementation of restorative justice programs, including costs
related to staff development and training. TEA provides training to local education agencies
related to restorative justice, which could offset some of these costs.

Source Agencies: 701 Texas Education Agency
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